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Rapid fire activators are ALREADY illegal.  Waiting periods do nothing but punish law 

abiding citizens.  Oregon CHL holders are responsible, already go through 

background checks and are NOT causing problems in areas specified in this bill!  

Lastly, this bill has a price tag and it hasn't gone through ways and means.  Knock it 

off with the political stunts.  Balance the budget, fix the roads and bridges and quit 

raising taxes.  Vote NO on all of the gun bills!  Quit being "democrats" and start 

actually representing Oregonians! 


